
 

 
 

 

 

January 7, 2011 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re:  Qwest Communications International Inc. and CenturyTel, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink; 
 Application for Transfer of Control Under Section 214 of the Communications Act, as 
 Amended, WC Docket No. 10-110 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 Pursuant to the procedures outlined in the Protective Orders1
 and for purposes of 

reviewing Confidential and Highly Confidential information filed in the above-referenced 
proceeding, Jonathan Nuechterlein, Samir Jain, Heather Zachary, and the undersigned, outside 
counsel to Qwest Communications International Inc., and Mary Beth Caswell, paralegal assistant 
to the foregoing, hereby submit their respective Acknowledgments of Confidentiality.2 
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 

        Respectfully Submitted, 

 /s/ Elvis Stumbergs 

 Elvis Stumbergs 

 
                                                 
1  Protective Order, Qwest Communications International Inc. and CenturyTel, Inc. d/b/a 
CenturyLink; Application for Transfer of Control Under Section 214 of the Communications Act, 
as Amended, 25 FCC Rcd 5963 (2010) (“First Protective Order”); Protective Order, Qwest 
Communications International Inc. and CenturyTel, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink; Application for 
Transfer of Control Under Section 214 of the Communications Act, as Amended, WC Docket 
No. 10-110, DA 10-2093 (rel. Oct. 29, 2010) (collectively “Protective Orders”).   
2  Jonathan Nuechterlein, Samir Jain, Heather Zachary, and Mary Beth Caswell previously 
filed their acknowledgments with respect to the First Protective Order on July 14, 2010 and 
September 2, 2010. 














